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Subject: Moving Experience

From: il Johnsor Y

To: spacesPremiumMoving@yahoo.com;

Date: Monday, October 1, 2012 1:34 PM

Judy, Ron, and Sarah

I wanted to express my appreciation for the assistance of your
employees, Eric, James, and Jay in assisting me with my move from Oak
Island. Their work was professional, diligent, efficient, and on time.

I wish I could have taken them with me to unload, but luckily, nothing
major was broken on either end. It was my good fortune that they were
available when I needed them, and I am always available for a

reference if you need one. Thanks again, and regards,
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